
28th November 2022 
 
Dear Families 

Thank you so much for making our ‘Mini-Marathon’ SPOTACULAR! The sun 
shone and our children enjoyed, engaged and excelled! Sponsor forms are 
being sent home today with the number of laps completed. All money 
raised will go to Children in Need. A huge thank you to all staff and our 
RRS ‘Change-Makers’ for helping to organise and run this event. It was 
lovely to be able to encourage and talk to every child in one afternoon – we 
would love to run this again next year!  

The tree is going up in the hall right now – we are looking forward to cele-
brating with you over the next few weeks – please see the very important 
email about our ‘CHRISTMAS HAPPENING’ – you don’t want to miss this!  

Puzzles of the week 
Are you a word wizard 
or a maths marvel? Can 

you answer these… 
 

How many words can you make 
from this word: 

indigenous  
 
 

How can you add eight 8’s to 
get  

the number 1000? 

Virtue of the week 
Reliability - keeping your 
promises, doing your best so 
everyone can depend on you 

 

Rights Respecting Article 
‘Article 14’ Freedom of thought  

and religion. 

Attendance 
 

Be an attendance HERO! 
 

Opal    90.0%  

Jade    89.5% 

Amber    95.7% 

Emerald   95.2% 

Sapphire   92.1% 

Turquoise         95.7%  

Our attendance target for eve-
ry child is 96% and above. 
However, if your child is poorly 
and has been sick, please keep 
them home and contact the 
office.  

LIVING OUR VALUES OF: 

ENJOYMENT 
   

ENGAGEMENT 
   

EXCELLENCE 
        

St Day and Carharrack School News-

email: secretary@st-day.cornwall.sch.uk 

mailto:secretary@st-day.cornwall.sch.uk


Safeguarding 
 

 

If you have any Safeguarding concerns  
please contact:  

 

Designated Safeguarding Lead:  
Susannah Storey.  

 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead:  
Laura Vallance. 

 

Tel: 01209 820456 

 Christmas Lunch 

Reminder! 

TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT 
Please order your child’s Christmas lunch on 
ParentPay by Wednesday 30th November.  

If your order is not placed, your will need to 
provide a packed lunch. Thank you.  

 

Jam Jars Required  
Please drop off at the school office any empty 
clean jam jars for our Christmas Happening. 

 



News from around the school… 
 
Opal Class 

Opal class little legs ran their heart out for our Spotacular Mini-
marathon, Children in Need.  Lovely to see families joining in the fun!  
Thank you so much everyone! 

Celebration Learning  

Opal class produce lovely art work for Remembrance Day and Diwali  
learning.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friendship Day  

Learning how to spread kindness!  Our first day as Kindness Ninjas.   

RWInc learning 

We love reading!  Thank you to the parents for attending our RWInc Parent workshop last 
Tuesday.  Opal class learning is moving on.  Look at these photos.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Horne. 

Emerald Class 
 
Over the past few weeks, Emerald class have been working incredibly hard across all subjects. 
Last week, it was lovely to take a breath and spend time together. It was lovely to put pens 
down and just talk. For Children In Need, we took part in Friendship Friday. The classroom was 
rearranged so children were able to sit in small groups. At each table, there was an activity for 
them to complete. We had a jigsaw, Lego and UNO to name a few. Children were encouraged 
to ask their classmates questions to get to know a little bit more about each other. After 10 
minutes at each table, they were asked to move to a new activity with a new set of children.  
 

They loved the opportunity to chat to children they normally wouldn't get the chance to. As 
their teacher, it was lovely to dip in and out of the activities and see a different side of the  
children. 

Mr Hughes. 



 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN STARS 
 

We celebrate all of our children each week in class. In our special celebration assembly,  
we praise the children who have made an extra special effort with their learning goals and  
virtues.  So many of our children have been displaying ENJOYMENT, ENGAGEMENT and  

EXCELLENCE in all aspects of school life.  
Well done St Day and Carharrack children!  

We are proud of all of you. 
 

Opal class – EYFS 
Kyle for determination in the mini marathon. 

 
Jade Class – Year 1 

Ross Junior for working incredibly hard in phonics and for  
following the golden rules. 

 
Amber Class – Year 2/3 

Evie for her sunny disposition and positive attitude. 

 
Emerald Class – Year 3/4 

Christian for his determination and perseverance during the Spotacular Fun Run. 
 
 

Sapphire Class – Year 5 
Ernie for engaging w ith his learning in an increasingly mature  

and independent way. 
 

Turquoise Class – Year 6 
Alex for cheerfulness and reliabil ity. 

 

 

 Hot Chocolate with Ms Storey 
 
   All our ‘Stars’ will celebrate their achievements with a  

 hot chocolate break with Ms Storey. 

Key Dates up to Christmas 
 
2nd December - Children’s ‘Pre-loved’ present sale - School Hall - 1.20pm 

3rd December - Christmas Event in St Day - Old Church, Choir performing. 

5th December - Last week of clubs. 

8th December - School ‘Christmas Happening’ Event - early pick –up 2.45 

13th December - Choir singing at Trefula Nursing Home, St Day. 

14th December - School Christmas Lunch, Christmas / Favourite Jumper Day. 

15th December - Whole School Christmas Theatre Trip. 

16th December - Break up for Christmas holidays - 1.15pm (no afterschool childcare). 


